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Cooper, Kathy $X(jf5$

From: mtate@state.pa.us

Sent: Wednesday, January 30,200810:53AM m J A S 3 0 1% 3=5?

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power Systems (#7-422) tMpqDCMiW ocap mm
nryiLW ppiijiCyPsti

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power Systems (#7-422j

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments regarding the above-referenced
proposed rulemaking.

Commentor Information:
James Crunetti
JEC Transport LLC JCrunetti@aol.com
578 Opal rd
Millville NJ 08332 US
AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA

I agree with the No Idling law. However as an Owner Operator with 1 truck I am unable to afford the Auxiliary Power
Unit. Now there is where the problem is for myself and many others in my position. It all boils to money to obtain the
units. I myself would love to have the auxiliary unit. But as I said its money. If you have information on grants for these
units I would appreaciate any help in obtaing it. Thank you, Jim Crunetti
AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Michele L. Tate

Michele L. Tate
Regulatory Coordinator
PA Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building
P.O. Box 2063
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063
Office: 717-783-6395
Fax: 717-783-8926
mtate @state .pa.us
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